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Safety & Health Alert No. 18/2023 

CIC Safety Reminder on Site Supervision Before and 

After Holiday 

 

Date:     6 April 2023 
Our Ref.： HD2-7/SHU/108-30/14 

 

 

 

As the Easter holiday approaches, the Construction Industry Council (CIC) anticipates that several 

management and supervisory personnel will take leave during this period. It is, therefore, 

imperative to plan ahead and ensure that site safety is not compromised, especially ensuring 

sufficient supervision on high-risk activities, maintaining a tidy and well organised workplace under 

the alternate rain and sunshine weather.  

  

CIC would like to deliver this safety reminder signed by our Chairman, Chairperson of Committee 

on Construction Safety and Executive Director for your attention on the importance of site 

supervision before and after holiday. Presentation materials and a safety leadership pack from the 

CEO Safety Forum would be provided for your reference. It would be much appreciated if you 

could distribute the message below to your fellow members, relevant personnel or other industry 

stakeholders where appropriate. 

 

CIC Safety Reminder can be downloaded through the link below:  

https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/mini -site/site-

safety/common/resources/alerts/2023/SH-2023-18e-CIC.pdf 

 

A safety leadership pack from the CEO Safety Forum can be downloaded through the link below: 

https://www.cic.hk/eform/download/Summary_Pack_CEO_Safety_Forum.pdf 

 

 

If you have any enquiries, please contact the Construction Industry Council on 2100 9049, or 

email: tonywtlam@cic.hk 
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